JOHN Tricc ESTER LIBRARY

May 10,2015

Dear Board of Directors,

I am resigning from the board, primarily for reasons of ill health.I feel I am no longer a good president,
and so offer my resignation with this letter.

I will continue to volunteer for the library, and am interested primarily in serving as a grantwriter for the
new building, working on cataloging and gardening, and serving as a member of the Friends of the Ester
Library. I will assist for a short while with the website, blog, and Facebook page, until a new person is
tound to master the sites.

I am also happy to assist with fundraisers, but not nearly to the extent that I have in the past, where I
was one of the chief organizers. I will follow through with my current obligations on the Tape & Tarp
Ball, of course. And I am also especially interested in the JTEL endowment.

All of these I will pick and choose from as time and interest strike me, so I cannot be counted on as I
once was for my efforts, and my focus will be on my health and my home for a long time to come.

Sincerely,

Deirdre Helfferich
tounder, Ester Community Library 1999

president, John Trigg Ester Library 2009 — 2011, 2013 — present
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